The Department of Spanish and Portuguese 
at the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee 
invites applications for the

HILDA BECHER MODERN LANGUAGES SCHOLARSHIP
2017
Description: This scholarship is intended for Spanish minors and majors who will be participating in the Madrid Summer Study Abroad program. This scholarship is funded by the Estate of Hilda Becher, who was passionate about all languages and believed in the value of being multilingual. The deadline for applications is March 1, 2017.
Criteria. The Department will award a scholarship of $1000 to a successful applicant who:

(1) Is a Spanish major or minor at UWM
(2) Has a total University GPA of 3.0 or higher

(3) Participates in the UWM Summer study abroad program in Madrid
All applicants must submit:

(1) An application form 

(2) A letter of recommendation from an instructor in the Department of Spanish and Portuguese at UWM. NOTE: The instructor should send the letter directly to Prof. Nancy Bird-Soto at: birdsoto@uwm.edu.
(3) A two-page, typed, and double-spaced essay in Spanish about your academic and professional goals, explaining how the summer program would impact those goals. 
(4) An unofficial copy of undergraduate transcripts from UWM (pdf).
In addition, the Scholarship Committee may decide to request an interview with the applicants.

Maintenance. The recipient of this scholarship must attend and complete the 4-week UWM Summer study abroad program in Madrid.
Deadline and format: All materials must be received March 1, 2017. Materials must be Word documents, except for the unofficial transcripts, which may be in pdf. Please submit materials in person or via email to Prof. Nancy Bird-Soto (birdsoto@uwm.edu), Scholarship Committee, Department of Spanish and Portuguese.
